
NEWSLETTER 
JULY 2023


………………………………………………………


WINTER IS COMING 
We are excited to prepare for our Winter 
“BASH 2023”.


Date:  TBA (Dec 2023)


Our students have access to performing on a 
stage.


Mr Ed will assign each student with a 
performance topic, to include:


- Drum solo 
- Drum Duet 
- Group drumming 
- Special performance  
- A song with the house band 

STUDIO CLOSED 
Mr Ed will be taking his two-week break from 
July 27 - August 10 
………………………………………………


THE NEXT STEP 
Mr Dylan (student/assistant drum coach) is taking 
the next step in his life, and attending college at 
Texas State.


We are extremely proud of Dylan’s musical 
accomplishments.


………………………………………………………


PAYMENT OPTIONS 
Zelle


(Preferred method)

512-289-2790


Venmo

@payrrdrums


…………………………………………………………

Happy drumming…. : )


“Mr Ed”


bangrrd@gmail.com


